
Midwest Early Corvette Club


August 12th, 2025 
* meeting was held at Zio’s Pizzeria 12997 West Center Road, Omaha, NE


President Mark Naslund called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. There were 
52members present. 


The following officers were present: President Mark Naslund, Vice President Ron Gillis, 
Treasurer Bill Wichita, Governor Steve Bronner,  Activities Committee Nancy Bronner 
and Jo Anne Garber, Webmaster  Mike McCarron ,  Ambassador Bob Grinnell, 
Secretary Danna Grinnell , and Ombudsman Terry Foster.


Welcome, Introductions, and Announcements 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.


President Naslund announced all of the August birthdays (Kathy Cashell, Bob Grinnell, 
Lynn Groenjes, Ruth Guthrie, Judy Jerabek, Harlen Kittrell, Scott Rassmussen, Don 
Sullivan, Bob Edmunson, Max Woods, Debra Ross) (and the August anniversaries (Bill 
& Kathy Cashell, Mark and Pam Delong, Bill & Donna Leonard, Mike & KC McCarron, 
Larry & Sonia Proctor John & Lisa Romano).

  

 Thoughts and prayers were sent to Mickie Lee and Donna Leonard


The next officers/board meeting will be held on August 27th at 6:30 pm at a 
designated board member location

The next membership meeting will be held on August 12th, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. at Zio’s 
Pizza on 132nd and Center 

Action items- approval of the June 2025 minutes

Motion by- 1- Steve Bronner

                    2- Joe Sequenzia


Report from Officers

Treasurer- Bill Wichita reported - balance now $14,621.01, website renewal paid

Governor- Steve Bronner - nothing


Ambassador- Bob Grinnell—- reported on a call from the museum- do not need 
membership to get insurance but get a $60 discount with it—first banner will be 
auctioned later in the meeting

Webmaster- Mike McCarron -nothing




Ombudsman- Terry Foster - nothing to report

Vice President Ron Gillis- presented a letter from MCC 4 students were awarded 
scholarships of $425 each with our donations


Activities- looking for ideas for fun things to do— please submit suggestions

Saturday night dinners are at 5:00 contact Nancy for information— the group text for 
dinner has been updated with new members added


**** Halloween Car Rally with the Cornhusker Club and a Big Party afterwards 
October 25, 2025 location to be determined 
Update given by Nancy Bronner

Bob and Lynn Groenjes rally masters

Ron and Colleen from Cornhusker

Decorate cars 

Wear costumes


Magnolia Parade- Jo Anne Garber shared information- 

Meet at the Walmart Blair High road and I-680 at 8:00 am

Judging at 9:30

Toss candy and beads

Lunch afterwards


Club Picnic  
Bill and Kathy Wichita’s cabin at Cedar Creek on Sept. 21st 
More information will be given at the September meeting

Bring your own booze

Very casual


Old Business 
Ashland Parade 10 cars

Black Hills Classic 350 cars Don Nelson got a top 10

Arlington Parade very hot only Don Nelson went

All Chevy Show 12 cars very hot and humid


New Business-Bob Redmond is planning some new trips—more information is 
coming 

Banner auctioned off- $150 Steve Bronner


Raffle $103— winner Bob Grinnell

Fixed Income Dinner -$20- Bob Grinnell


Motion to adjourn 



1-Bob Edmunson 
2- Bob Groenjes 




